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February 23, 2021

Dear House Member:

On behalf of the Rhode Island AFL-CIO, we are writing to express our support for H-5585
sponsored by Representative Amore. This bill would remove the power of the Director of Labor
and Training from granting employers and exemption from paying time and one half for work on
Sundays and holidays. We feel any exemptions should only be granted by the General
Assembly.

Thank you for your consideration of our position. If you have any questions or need further
information, you can reach us at (401) 751-7100 or E-mail at info@riaflcio.com.

Sincerely,
5 g e
George Nee Patrick Crowley
President Secretary-Treasurer
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